

August 11, 2017

Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc. PO Box 15152 Las Vegas, NV 89114-5152

Dear Las Vegas Rotary Foundation, Inc.:

On behalf of the Wheelchair Foundation, I would like to thank you for your generous contribution. Your gift of \$1,500.00 will be used to provide wheelchairs to those in need throughout the world. You may be able to double your donation if your employer has a Matching Gift Program. Please check with your company's personnel department to obtain the necessary forms.

We appreciate your efforts in helping the Wheelchair Foundation in its mission to bring independence and dignity to those who have been deprived of mobility by warfare, disease, disaster and advanced age.

Please retain this letter for your records. It is an important document necessary for any available income tax deduction for this contribution. This letter confirms, pursuant to Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, that the Wheelchair Foundation has not provided you with any goods or services in exchange for this contribution.

Again, thank you for your gift!

Sincerely,

Kenneth E. Behring

Chairman of the Board of Directors